
NOTICE OF SOLICITATION  
 

PUBLIC PROCUREMENT AUTHORITY 
                                                                                                       RFP NUMBER 1505 

SOLICITATION FOR: PUBLIC SAFETY CAMERAS AND RELATED EQUIPMENT 

Notice is hereby given sealed proposals will be received by the Public Procurement Authority at the address listed 
below, until 5:00 PM PST on March 4, 2015 for PUBLIC SAFETY CAMERAS AND RELATED 
EQUIPMENT for the Public Procurement Authority and government members of National Purchasing Partners 
across the nation, including Oregon and Idaho governmental units incorporated by “ATTACHMENT H” of the RFP, 
WIPHE members identified in “ATTACHMENT G” of the RFP, as well as government units in all other states.  
Significant sales potential exists because the resulting Master Price Agreement for national proposers will include 
piggy backing language that will permit use of the Master Price Agreement nationwide without the need for 
Participating Agencies to duplicate the formal solicitation process and expend staff resources and funds.   

All Proposals must be signed, sealed and addressed to: 

Mailing Address:  
 
 PPA PUBLIC SAFETY CAMERAS AND RELATED EQUIPMENT RFP #1505   

Public Procurement Authority 
c/o Heidi Arnold 

25030 SW Parkway Ave. 
Suite 330 

Wilsonville, OR 97070 
 

and marked “RFP NUMBER 1505 FOR PUBLIC SAFETY CAMERAS AND RELATED EQUIPMENT” 

NOTE: THE PUBLIC PROCUREMENT AUTHORITY WILL NOT ACCEPT PROPOSAL ENVELOPES WITH 
INSUFFICIENT POSTAGE.  

INQUIRIES: 

PPA PUBLIC SAFETY CAMERAS AND RELATED EQUIPMENT RFP #1505 
Public Procurement Authority 

c/o Heidi Arnold 
25030 SW Parkway Ave. 

Suite 330 
Wilsonville, OR 97070 

 
855-524-4572 or questions@ProcurementAuthority.org 

 
NOTE: PUBLIC PROCUREMENT AUTHORITY PUBLISHES ITS NOTICE OF SOLICITATIONS IN THE 

OREGON DAILY JOURNAL OF COMMERCE AND ONLINE 
AT www.ProcurementAuthority.org, www.findrfp.com and www.nppgov.com 

REQUESTS FOR PROPOSALS (RFP’s) ARE AVAILABLE FOR VIEWING AND/OR DOWNLOADING 
ONLINE AT www.ProcurementAuthority.org, www.findrfp.com and www.nppgov.com 

 
 
 


